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                                       The Sir Christopher Wren Building on the campus

                                 of the College of William & Mary, constructed 

                                 between 1695-1699, is the oldest college building

                                 in the United States. It was designed by famed

                                 English architect, Sir Christopher Wren, who also

                                 designed St. Paul’s Cathedral in London.

      The 67th Annual Institute, the 91st Annual Meeting of the American Classical League was held at The College of William & Mary, Williamsburg, Virginia, June 26-28, 2014. Pre-Institute Workshops took place on June 25 (evening) and June 26 (morning) prior to the beginning of the Institute. Nearly 400 attended this year’s Institute from the United States and abroad.
      Among the Wednesday evening workshops was Teaching Students to Read in the Digital Age: Embracing the Whole Experience by Will Griffiths, Bar Roden, and Steve Hunt of the University of Cambridge, England. Among the Thursday morning workshops was Catching Them in the Middle 2014: Considering What Textbooks to Use in the Middle by Joseph Davenport (MA), Rickie Crown (IL), Caroline Kelly (NC), and Ben Harris of Cambridge University Press.
      Among the Thursday afternoon and evening sessions were Beyond Percy Jackson: Building a Bibliothecula Latina by Nava Cohen (IL); The Second Time Around: Teaching Latin as a Second Career by Judith Hallett (MD), Luigi DeLuca (MD), Stephen Dubrow (MD), Robert Fradkin (MD), Diana Jensen (DC), Jack Kaufmann (NY), and Alan Vollmann (MD); Liber Digitalis: A Digital Latin Textbook for the iPad by David Jackson (FL).

      The Thursday evening reception, sponsored by Intercollegiate Center for Classical Studies, Classical Association of Virginia, Bolchazy-Carducci Publishers, Society for Classical Studies, Pearson, and Vox Romana Publishing, featured a Roman Caupona from Legio XX. 

      Friday morning began with the ACL Council Meeting. Among the Friday morning, afternoon, and evening sessions were Connecting Modern Media with Ancient Literature by Shirley Hall (VA); My Roman Garden by William Prueter (OH); Taking Students to Roman Spain by Thomas Sienkewicz (IL); Why (and Ideas for How to) Take Students to Rome? by Sally Morris (NH); Gauls and Other Others: Latin Readings on Foreign Cultures by Marianthe Colakis (NY); Humanizing Antiquity: The Rediscovery of Pompeii and Herculaneum by Dawn LaFon (TN); Fabulae Antiquae: Intertextuality and Its Directionality by Amy Squire (OH); Civilizing with Ox, Yoke, and Plow: Agriculture from the Classics in the New World by Robert Ruckman (CA).

      This was followed by Awards: Recognition of First-Time Attendees; ACL Scholarship Awards; SCS Award for Excellence in Pre-Collegiate Teaching; ETC Julia Petrino Award; ETC Calliope Award; National Latin Exam & National Greek Exam Scholarship Awards; and Special Drawings. 

      The Friday evening reception was sponsored by the National Latin Exam.

      Among the Saturday morning, afternoon, and evening sessions were It Gets Personal: other Roman Officers in Caesar’s Army by Julia Roper (FL); Where Are the Women in Caesar’s Gallic War? by Alison Orlebeke (CO); The Manipulation of the Image of Julius Caesar in the American Founding Period by Mallory Ann Hayes (WY); Saxa Loquantur: Recovering America’s Latin Inscriptions by Greg Guderian (NJ); Sentence Mapping and Vocabulary Strategies to Improve Reading Strategies for Authentic Latin by David Pellegrino (NY); The New AP Course: Using Themes and Questions with Comparative Essays and Sight-Reading by Mary Pendergraft (NC); Keely Lake (WI), and Dawn LaFon (TN); Caesar the Unexpected by Rose Williams (TX).
      The Saturday evening Banquet followed. ACL President Peter Howard introduced the 2014 Merita/Meritus Award recipients: Caroline Switzer Kelly, Mark Keith, Robert B. Patrick, Jr., David J. Perry, and Thomas J. Sienkewicz. The Farewell Reception capped the evening festivities. Stan Farrow on the piano played favorite songs and many ACLers sang in English and Latin.
      The entire 2014 Institute program can be found at www.aclclassics.org.
      The 2015 Annual ACL Institute will take place at the University of Connecticut, Storrs, CT, June 26 – 28, 2015.
